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As we approach Spring and into the final quarter of the year, you are encouraged to take a moment and 
reflect on student attendance at your school. Many students are struggling to get to school, on time or at all. 
Sometimes attendance lags because of issues the family is having at home. The newsletter this month asks 
families in your community what challenges they are facing and lists some resources that may help them find 
solutions to these challenges. It addresses possible issues with transportation to or from school, affordable 
childcare and mental health. Wrap around support can play a role in improving student attendance at school.  
 
Spring recess is at the end of March. Trends show that attendance drops before and following a big break from 
school. In the days and weeks leading up to Spring Break, schools have the opportunity to communicate with 
parents about the importance of attending. A best practice to increase attendance is planning a school activity 
immediately following a break. This encourages students to attend when school resumes.  
 
Included is the March Attendance Newsletter. It is being sent out to parents in Peach Jar in both English and 
Spanish. This is a great resource send out with your attendance letters as well.  
 
Should you have questions about attendance please contact Michelle Reyes at 
(michelle.reyes@jordandistrict.org) or 801.567.8205. 
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